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Mana Kai Parking Lot 

Aloha to whomever reads this ... 

It is so necessary to keep the public parking lot area 
behind the Mana Kai completely and totally public!!! 

This area should not in any way, shape or form be 
privatized for any reason whatsoever!! 

I ask any representatives for the public speak loud and 
clear on this subject. That lot, which is an entrance to one 
of the most beautiful beaches on all of Maui, is a favorite 
spot for many of us long time Maui residents to park and 
enjoy a day at the beach or a sunset walk. Please be sure 
to keep it public and open to all for many generations. 
KEEP IT PUBLIC PLEASE!!!!! 

Kindly let me know this message was received ... Mahala! 

With Aloha, 

Steve Freid 

http ://lifeonmaui .com/ 
213-293-5043 

1 


